
Alabama students, parents and educators:
 
Our students worked hard this school year, and I couldn’t be prouder of their efforts in the
classroom. As the school year wraps up, and we look ahead to our summer plans, I encourage
our students to set aside dedicated time for reading.

Governor Ivey's
S U M M E R  R E A D I N G

C H A L L E N G E

To participate, Alabama students, entering grades K-8th for the 2024-2025 school year, may
write a letter to me, sharing what their preferred summer reading book was and why it was
their favorite.
 
Parents and teachers, you can even get in on the action by showing me what our young
learners are reading by sharing to Instagram and tweeting me at @GovernorKayIvey, using
the hashtag #GKIsReadingChallenge.
 
The reading fun begins now and ends July 31, 2024, so be sure to mail me your letters by then.
 
All letters to Governor Ivey should be addressed and mailed to:
Governor Kay Ivey
Attn: Governor Ivey’s Summer Reading Challenge
600 Dexter Avenue
Montgomery, AL 36130
 
Students, be sure to include your name, grade you are entering and the school you attend.
 
I look forward to hearing from each and every one of you about your summer reading book!
 
Happy reading,

I  invite all Alabama students to join once again for Governor Ivey’s Summer Reading Challenge.


